
 
 
 

The Somaiya School 
 

Date: 12th Feb 2022 

SVV/ TSS / Pri – 028/ 2021-22 

Dear Parents 
 
School life is the most important part of a child's life and a treasure 
trove of memories. 
 
Each year we have the class photograph for students and this year 
too we would like to organise the same. 
 
Kindly share your child's photograph for the class photo as per the specifications mentioned 
below: 
 
Class photograph specifications:  

1. Close up photo of your child with high resolution. 

2. No selfies and no side profiles. 

3. Do not use front camera of the mobile phone. 

4. Use a plain white background. 

5. JPEG format.  

Kindly e-mail the photo to your child's class teachers by Monday, 21st February 2022. 
A sample image is attached for your reference. 
 

With Regards  

Ms. Parveen Shaikh  

Principal  

 


